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 This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Good afternoon Ms. Wanda Gautney,
 
Creek Clean, LLC  contentedly agrees to a twelve (12) month extension at the same prices and terms
of the original bid which was award on November 17, 2020.
 
Sincerely,

 
Miroslava Casanova,
Chief Marketing Officer
 

 
(559) 862-5801
miroslava@creekclean.com
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachment(s) are intended
solely for the recipient(s).  This email message contains confidential and/or legally privileged
information.  If you are not the intended recipient(s) of this email message, or if this email message has
been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this
message and any attachments.  If you are not the intended recipient(s) of this email message, you are
hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this email message or its attachments
is strictly prohibited.
 
 
 

From: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 2:14:10 PM
To: Miroslava Casanova <miroslava@creekclean.com>
Subject: Bid #WG20-51A - Provision of Roadside Litter Collection Services from County Right-of
Ways for Baldwin County Commission
 
Bid #WG20-51A – Provision of Roadside Litter Collection Services from County Right-of Ways will be
expiring on November 17, 2021. The bid specifications included an option to renew the bid for an
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additional twelve (12) months if the
vendor agrees, at the same prices and terms as the original bid award. Baldwin County would like to
extend the bid for twelve (12) months. I have attached a copy of the Award Listing for your review.
 
Please let me know if Creek Clean, LLC , agrees to a twelve (12) month extension at the same prices
and terms of the original bid award dated November 17, 2020.
 
 
Thanks
 
Wanda Gautney, Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Purchasing Department
Phone: (251) 580-2520
Fax: (251) 580-2536
Email:  wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov
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